## USE YOUR STREET SENSE Safely Getting To and From Meetings

Getting to and from Scout meetings unsupervised is a big deal. By the time they are Cub Scouts, most youth will demonstrate the maturity to safely get themselves to their meetings and home again in a timely manner. Parents and Scouters should discuss whether the youth has the maturity for this responsibility before being allowed to make this trip unsupervised.

Here are some tips to help youth stay safe when traveling to and from meetings:



how long the trip should take.

**STAY ON THE SIDEWALK.** Keep off the road and away from the sidewalk's edge. If there is no sidewalk, walk on the side of the road facing traffic.

**BE BRIGHT!** Make sure you're wearing bright clothing with reflective elements so that you can be seen by drivers.

**HEADS UP!** Don't look at your phone while walking. If you need to read or send a message, stop and stand still for a moment in a safe place.

 $oxed{\mathbb{H}}$ 

NO SHORTCUTS! Follow your planned route. Don't take any shortcuts, especially through construction areas and private property.

**RIDE SAFELY.** If cycling, skateboarding or riding a scooter, wear a helmet. Stay on the right side of the road. Use your hand signals to communicate with drivers. If riding after dark, use your front and rear lights.

Scouters should see youth from the meeting hall and make sure they set out in the right direction.

from your meetings with a friend who lives nearby. It's just like the buddy system you use when swimming or when out on a hike!

parents and Scouters expect you to walk, politely turn down an offered lift – even if you know and trust the driver.

STOP

CROSS AT CORNERS AND CROSSWALKS. If walking, always stop and look both ways before crossing the street. Walk – don't run. Give drivers plenty of time to see you and stop.

## **KEEP YOUR HANDS TO**

**YOURSELF.** Don't pick up stuff you find on the ground that could cut you or make you sick. Be cautious around unfamiliar dogs. Don't try to pet them – they might bite!



**KEEP IN TOUCH.** Let your parents know when you're on your way home after the meeting. You can send them a text or ask a Scouter to send one for you – especially if the meeting runs late.





